WORKER OF THE YEAR – 2015
Trying to give an award for the special worker of the year has always been a difficult choice for the board.  There are so many people who work hard at their specialties, and give a lot to the club.

However, this year one person stood out, someone who worked every SCCA weekend at Blackhawk Farms this racing season.  You may not ever see him, unless you are a driver – and then, if you do, it will be a blur.  This person started at the racetrack in 1980, working as a crew member for one of our drivers and getting a taste of what racing is all about.  His passion for racing  grew and friends suggested that he come and attend a spring training for a specialty, so he tried it, and decided that it was fun.  That is when he decided to join us  and learn his specialty and all that comes of it.  Through many seasons he has worked at all of the races in our division and ventured to Indianapolis Speedway, Daytona, to name a few far away places.  He has been a willing volunteer to help organize things at Blackhawk, and is always as a corner captain.  You will see him training new people for the specialty and taught his daughter to become a staff member as well..  This year he has been corner captain again at our events, and he is in line to become Flag Chief for the first time.  He has worked so tirelessly this season, for all of the clubs at Blackhawk, and has fit that all in with attitude of coaching others . By now you probably know I am talking about one of our Flagging / Communication staff, Ed Cheek.
